
From: Danny Varat
To: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>

Date: 10/19/2017 11:22:08 AM
Subject: RE: Health Fair

Thanks
 

From: Betsy Hossenlopp 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 10:13 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: RE: Health Fair
 
Danny
The next time we have the opportunity to get our blood checked(locally) under the State health plan is in the Spring, 
either March or April. I will check to see if I can find the exact date!
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 9:21 AM
 
To: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
 
Subject: Health Fair
 
Hi, can you please tell me when we’ll have the next day to get blood tests under the State Health Plan? Thanks
 
Danny Varat
Chief of Staff
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Cell: 864-787-4150
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